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Our school blog 
I’d like to share with you all a proud moment from this 
week. Our Collective Worship Team hosted their first  
Collective Worship and what a great job they did! They 

showed courage and strength as they stood before their 
audience and engaged well with them. The children     
listened attentively while showing them respect and   
encouragement.   

 
We are very privileged that the Truro Diocese will be visiting tomorrow to hold their Synod. We 
are absolutely thrilled that Lee Muscato (Diocese Director of Education) chose BB for this honour 
after a visit to the school in June. He was particularly impressed with our wonderful singing and 
the Collective Worship team. 
 
This ties in nicely with us being the featured school in the Diocese newsletter this term. You can 

read their newsletter here . 

 
Finally, an update on the BBKids holiday club (running Mon 23rd to Fri 27th Oct, 8.45am-
3.15pm).  Bookings will open on Friday 22nd September at 6pm and close at 6pm on Friday 13th 
October. The cost for this provision is £25 per child, per day.  We are unable to offer sibling     
discount, half days or partial days. 
 
You can book in the usual way for wraparound or by clicking here.  
 
Have a great weekend!  
Mr Gynn 

On Wednesday 18th October, Kernow Health will be coming into 
school to administer this years nasal flu vaccinations.                 
The vaccination is being offered to all children from Reception to 
Y6. 

Further to the letter your child brought home earlier in the week, please remember that the       
vaccine is offered on an ‘opt in’ basis.  This means that if you do not submit a consent form for 
your child, they will NOT be vaccinated. 

Consents need to be submitted by midday on Monday 16th October.   

The website address and our unique school reference code are detailed in the letter. 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

https://mailchi.mp/4348c8c88b05/education-newsletter-autumn-23
https://bishopbronescombecofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 

Little Doves 

James 

For trying really hard to      
complete the flashback 4 in 

maths 

Little Fish  

Elliott 

For your impressive maths 
skills and your perseverance 

when solving problems  

Little Lambs 

Devanshi 

For working hard in the topic 
of place value 

Peacocks 

Charlie 

For listening and improving, 
which is already having a    
positive impact on your      
weekly arithmetic quiz 

Pelicans 

Alby 

Mrs H-V is so proud of     
your willingness and        

determination to have a go 
in your weekly arithmetic 

test. Your score has trebled 
from last week! Keep        
believing in yourself! 

Phoenix 

Jude 

For such an amazing attitude 
to your maths work so far 

this year. You have          
impressed us so much with 

your maths skills! 

Angels   

Mila 

For being able to provide      
reasoned explanations for your 

answers, when class were   
considering the place value of 

digits in numbers up to 1      
million! 

Faith 

Silas 

For showing great resilience 
during maths lessons and 99 

club 

Hope 

Ellie 

It is so lovely to see you 
starting to believe in yourself 
and flourish in maths lessons 

This week’s achievers 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in maths. 

Our school vision is at the heart of all 
we do at Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it 
is important to share the achievements 
of children who have worked hard to 

share their gifts and talents.  

This week we celebrate our Collective Worship Team, 
who shared their gifts and talents this week when they 
presented their first Collective Worship to the school - 

well done, you are an asset to the school. 

We’re so proud of you all! 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Grace 

For always being kind by helping 
your friends when they are hurt 

Little Fish      

Billy 

For always being a kind and 
compassionate member of the 

class 

Little Lambs   

Scarlett 

For always showing kindness to 
others 

Peacocks   

Imogen 

For always boosting others self 
esteem and willing them on  

Pelicans    

Emily 

A thoughtful and considerate 
class member who always takes 

the feelings of other into       
account. Emily is a loyal and 

caring individual who emanates 
kindness to those around her 

Phoenix   

Sam 

For showing compassion towards 
a peer by checking they were 

okay and coming to let an adult 
know they were upset 

Angels   

Terrie 

For being such a support to your 
friend, who found swimming tricky 
this week.  You are a lovely friend 

to have around! 

Faith 

Leon 

For always being kind and   
caring to everyone and        

everything 

Hope 

Amelia 

For being so supportive to peers 
in times of need. You are so    

kind-hearted and a wonderful 
friend 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of compassion. 

 

Dear Heavenly Father, 
Help me to be gentle towards every  

person I encounter today, in thought, 
word and deed.  May I recognize that 

others are facing difficult circumstances 
which I may know nothing about 

Amen  
 

 



 

Harvest Celebration 

Our Harvest Collective  Worship takes place on Wednesday 27th September, where Rev Jules will 
also be presenting our Year 3 pupils with Bibles.  

 
All are welcome to attend and our main entrance door will be open at 1:15pm.  

 
This year we will again be supporting the St Austell Foodbank. We politely ask that children 
bring in any of the following items listed, although we obviously will pass on any donations 

with thanks.  
 

Please bring any donations to class from w/c 25th September. 
 





School admissions 

 

The online application process for starting school, transfer to Junior School and transfer to 
secondary school for September 2024 has now started.  Detailed information about the       
admissions process is available online or on request from the School Admissions Team. 

The deadline for applying for: 

 Secondary school is 31st October 2023  

 Primary school is 15th January 2024 

National offer day for: 

 Secondary school is 1st March 2023 

 Primary school is 16th April 

Please ensure you name more than one preference.  It will not mean less chance of securing 
place at your preferred school.  Please note that if you do not apply on time, your preferred 
school may already be full. 

You should also check your eligibility for Home to School Travel Assistance (if applicable)    
before naming your preferences (http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schooltransport) 

Please be advised that there are planned changes that mean travel assistance currently in 
place for some school children will not be available to children starting school in September 
2024. Further details on the planned changes can be found via the following link: https://
letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/suitable-walking-routes  

NOTE– parents/carers of children with an EHC Plan do not need to apply, you will be         
contacted by the Statutory SEN Service in the Autumn term. 

If you need support with your application process, please contact the office, the Family       
Information Service (0800 587 8191) or School Admissions Team 0300 1234 101 or      

 schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk   

https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/suitable-walking-routes
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/suitable-walking-routes
mailto:schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk




School admissions 

 

Other notices 



Dates for your diary 

Mon 25th Sep - Peacocks class, Basketball @ Poltair 

Mon 25th to Fri 29th Sep - Pelicans and Phoenix classes swimming/PE (Polkyth) 

Tues 26th Sep - Hope and Y5 Faith pupils visiting Truro Cathedral 

Thurs 28th Sep - Angels and Y6 Faith pupils visiting Truro Cathedral 

*Advance warning* Mon 2nd Oct - Y5/6 Cross Fit @ Poltair (invite only) 

Mon 2nd Oct - Early reading parent info session (2.15-3pm, school hall) 

*Advance warning* Tues 3rd Oct - Phoenix class visiting St Dennis Recycling Centre 

Wed 4th Oct - BB’s Parent support coffee morning and Family Worker drop in session (8.45-10am) 

*Advance warning* Mon 9th Oct - Y1 Multi-skills @ Poltair 

*Advance warning* Thurs 12th Oct - Y3 Library visit 

Wed 18th Oct - Nasal Flu vaccinations (YR-Y6) 

Mon 23rd Oct to Fri 27th Oct - Half term (BBKids Holiday Club running)  

Tues 31st Oct - School photos (individual portraits) 

*Advance warning* Wed 1st Nov - Parent consultations for Y1-Y6 

Thurs 2nd Nov - Open afternoon for Sep 24 YR intake (2-3pm) 

Fri 24th Nov - Inset day (school closed) 

Wed 13th Dec - Christmas lunch 

Wed 20th Dec to Wed 3rd Jan 24 - Christmas holidays 

Mon 12th Feb 24 to Fri 16th Feb 24 - Half term 

Fri 29th Mar 24 and Mon 1st Apr 24 - Bank holidays (school closed) 

Tues 2nd Apr 24 to Fri 12th Apr - Easter holidays 

Mon 6th May 24 - Bank holiday (school closed) 

Mon 20th May to Wed 22nd May 24 - Y5/6 residential (London) 

Mon 27th May 24 to Fri 31st May 24 - Half term 

Wed 5th Jun 24 to Fri 7th Jun 24 - Y4 residential (Kernow Sports, Hendra) 

Mon 17th Jun 24 to Wed 19th Jun 24 - Y3 residential (Porthpean) 

Mon 22nd Jul 24, Tues 23rd Jul 24, Wed 24th Jul 24 - Inset days (school closed) 

Thurs 25th Jul 24 to Fri 30th Aug 24 - Summer holidays 


